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This is a photograph of Graham, Peter, and John on a visit to John in Sydney early 2000s.          
We spent many hours reminiscing about our time together at Mill Grove from 1948 until 
Graham left in 1951, and Peter and John stayed for another year, happy days. 

Have a happy day on Saturday and we will be with you in spirit and hopefully we can meet 
again in 2021. 

From John and Lynn and families, in Australia 


